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What negatives or problems 
did imperialism bring to the 

colonized . 
Effects varied from region to region . 



Africa 

Africa lost land and were 
forced into ethic 
boundaries .


African people were divided 
into hundreds of linguistic 
groups 


Most continued to follow 
traditional beliefs others 
converted into Islam or 
Christianity .  



India 

A deal of wealth flowed 
from India to Britain .


Indian industry died out 
because of british trade law . 


Most british official had 
racist attitudes that that 
threatened Indian culture . 


They were forced to grow 
cash crops . 



Muslim lands 

Britian forced Persia to 
give up Afghanistan 


Muslim counties tried to 
modernize but these 
efforts came too late to 
prevent Europe from 
taking over 


British took control of 
Egypt and the canal . 



Nigeria 

The British let local 
chiefs manage their 
areas and collect taxes . 
Chiefs had no existed 
before in the east and 
did not have power of 
status to rule .    


